
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 15th December 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In Worship, the children were rehearsing for their KS2 Carol Concert; I am very proud of 
their performance!  
In English, we have published our final piece 
In Maths, we enjoyed completeing some Christmas themed Maths challenges  
In History, we did some WW2 Baking!  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Back next term 

Headteachers Award: Back next term 

Shining Stars: All of Badgers! 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I am so proud of all the badgers during our assessments and during this final week of 

Term. Today they did some cèilidh  dancing  with Mrs Horton and they were a joy to 

watch. They got stuck in and were laughing together and giving it a good go!” Miss Baker  

Reminders & Messages  

 

Children are back to school Wednesday 3rd January in School Uniform. PE wil lresume 

on Fridays and Mondays.  

 

The children will be starting computing in January and Languages will commence in Term 

4  

Merry Christmas Badgers– See you in 2024!  


